U.S. Department of Justice

Office of Information Policy

Telephone: (202) 514-3642 Washington, D.C. 20530

February 5, 2010

Laura Rotolo, Esq.
ACLU of Massachusetts
211 Congress Street
Boston, MA 02110

Dear Ms. Rotolo:

This concerns your Freedom of Information Act request dated December 30, 2009, which
was misdirected to this Office. This Office processes requests on behalf of the Offices of the
Attorney General, Deputy Attorney General, Associate Attorney General, Public Affairs,
Legislative Affairs, Legal Policy, and Intergovernmental and Public Liaison. It appears that your
request seeks records from the Federal Bureau of Investigation and the Executive Office for
United States Attorneys. Accordingly, we have forwarded your request to those components for
processing and direct response to you. You may contact the Federal Bureau of Investigation and
the Executive Office for United States Attorneys at the following addresses:

David M. Hardy, Chief
Record/Information Dissemination Section
Records Management Division

Federal Bureau of Investigation
Department of Justice

170 Marcel Drive

Winchester, VA 22602-4843

William G. Stewart II, Assistant Director
FOIA/Privacy Unit

Executive Office for United States Attorneys
Department of Justice

Room 7300, 600 E Street, NW

Washington, DC 20530-0001

Sincerely,
3

Linda C. Jemison
Secretary



